
 

 

 

Reproductive and Sexual Health Workgroup 
Wednesday, August 29, 2018  •  9:00-10:00am  •  Kings County Health Dept., Winkler Room 

 

MEETING NOTES 
 
 
 

v Data – The group reviewed data on STDs and teen pregnancy from Public Health, CDC, and 
kpfp.org.  Kings County’s numbers for sexually transmitted disease is growing.  And while 
teen birth rates appear lower than California rates, we know that aborted pregnancies are 
not included in that data.  Therefore, the group decided to work on both areas.  Julie will put 
together some goals & objectives and send them out to the group to review before the next 
meeting.  Julie asked the group to think about the following questions and be ready to share 
their answers at the next meeting: 

Ø How can we help each organization at the table in a way that enhances your mission? 

Ø What question do we want to ask on the next Got Needs survey?  

v Roundtable 

Ø Tulare/Kings Right to Life to host their 23rd Annual Making a Difference for Life 
Banquet with Author Lee Strobel as their guest speaker – September 11th  

Ø August is Child Support Awareness month and K.C. Child Support Department is 
working to spread the word and engage with our community.  Olivia will send their 
newsletter to Julie. 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting – Tuesday, September 11, 2018 at 9:00am 

Kings County Health Dept., Winkler Room 


